
  

 

 NOTIFICATION OF UPDATE PRIOR TO SALE
UPS8014-1b: SEAT BELT TENSIONER SYSTEM 
CONNECTOR WIRING  

SERVICE
BULLETIN 

 28-OCT-14 NO.: 6-250NAS SECTION: GENERAL 
INFORMATION 

MARKET: CAN / USA  

 

Jaguar Land Rover North America, LLC 555 MacArthur Boulevard Mahwah, NJ 07430 

 

DESCRIPTION 
A potential issue has been identified on a number of 2014-2015 model year F-TYPE (X152) vehicles 
with the wiring connecting the Seat Belt Tensioner System to the main cabin harness. It is possible 
that the Seat Belt Tensioner System may not correctly indicate the presence of a child restraint or 
very light weight occupant.  

AFFECTED VEHICLES  
The VIN range of affected vehicles is K00074 – K19728.  

ACTION TO BE TAKEN 

Retailers are required to check DDW to ensure a vehicle is affected by Program Code ‘K265’ and 
HOLD only affected new vehicles in your control and withhold them from onward distribution and 
sale pending further notice.  

SERVICE PROGRAM  

Jaguar is currently in the process of developing a robust repair procedure. A further communication 
will be sent detailing the necessary action required for these vehicles. 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. Jaguar Land Rover apologizes for any inconvenience 
this may cause.  
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